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Caroline O'Neill

—— ——————
From: sue glasspool
Sent: 11 May 2017 16:10
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Essex Level Crossings Order re Wivenhoe crossings

I wish to object to the closure of these crossings and particularly the one at Paget Road -E41. The railway
line cuts through the heart of old Wivenhoe and with only 2 road crossings- one narrow and the other on a
stony unadopted road- the Paget Road crossing makes a safe and flat alternative which is used sensibly
and is very popular with local residents. The proposed removal of this crossing is such a serious matter
that | would like the question of its removal to go to a Public Enquiry.

Susan H. Glasspool
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